
NPTC PRIVACY POLICY 

 
INFORMATION THAT WE COLLECT 

We collect information to recognize individual accomplishments, such as sending out annual awards. 

We also use personal information to send out notices on upcoming events, such as the convention. 

 

We collect information that you give us. For example, our members are required to sign up for a NPTC 

account. We ask for personal information, like name and email address. For paid members, we ask for 

additional information, such as mailing address so that a membership card can be mailed. 

 

Log information – when you use our website, we may automatically collect and store certain 

information in server logs. 

 

HOW WE USE INFORMATION THAT WE COLLECT 

When you contact the NPTC, we may keep a record of your communication to help resolve any issues. 

We may use your email to inform you about upcoming events (such as the convention) or other things 

that would be of interest to the entire membership. 

 

INFORMATION THAT YOU SHARE 

Our website lets you share information with others, such as posting a trip report. When you post 

something on the NPTC website, it may be indexable by search engines. In addition, a link to a post may 

be posted on the NPTC’s Facebook page. However, only paid members may view the actual posting. 

 

UPDATING YOUR PERSONAL INFORMATION 

You are responsible for keeping your personal information up to date. Personal information stored on 

the website is separate from personal information stored as part of the official NPTC Roster. Updating 

the website information does not automatically update NPTC Roster information. The NPTC 

Membership Director must be directly informed of any changes to personal information. 

 

INFORMATION THAT WE SHARE 

We do not share personal information with anyone outside of the NPTC except for the following legal 

reasons: 

     ● It becomes necessary to meet any applicable law, regulation, legal process, or enforceable 

           governmental request. 

     ● To prevent or detect fraud, security, or other technical issues. 

     ● To protect the rights, property, or safety of the NPTC and its members or the public as required 

          or permitted by law. 

 

 

If you have comments or believe that a violation of this policy has occurred, please contact us at 

executiveboard@parkstamps.org .   You should receive a response within 48 hours. 
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